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1) THANKS!
The Counselling Department would like to thank Casey Lowe in duplicating
and Jim and Parveen, audio-visual, for their enormous amount of help in

an "emergency situation" - otherwise known as "September registration:
C.W.

2) XEROX 4000-COPYING

In the month of June 29000 copies were produced by the Xerox 4000 -
almost double the monthly output for which the machine was designed.
The cost was approximately $1100.00., Faculty are again requested to:
(a) Restrict copies to six (6) on the Xerox 4000.
(b) Submit duplicating (over 6 copies) to the office

manager in the usual way. Turnaround time is
short.,
J.D.B.
3) POSTINGS
Information on Teacher Exchange is posted on Faculty Bulletin Board.
UBC course offered - Training for Adult Educators. See posting on

Faculty Bulletin Board.
R.F.C.

Rina Edward Campusg




4)

5)

6)

HE'S A WINNER

Proud owner of a brand-new green Cougar GI-E is David Greenall of
our Counselling Department...draw was made Thursday night at the
Learning Centre open house. There was only one string attached
to the deal and David will be happy to tell you about it.

J.G.K.

A NOTE FROM THE A.V. DEPARTMENT

The Audio-Visual Department now receives a regular weekly CBC TV
and Radio programme schedule., Please feel free to browse through
our current copy at the A/V office for information on programmes
of interest to your classes. (Sorry, we can't lend it as there is
only one copy) .

A.V.S.

LIMERICKS OF THE WEEK

OUR PRINCIPAL

Mr. Monasch's first name is Iou

And at home that's what he answers to
Here, benignly inspiring

And hiring and firing!

Mr. Monasch, we look up to you!

RON FUSSET,
DEPARIMENT CHATRMAN

A wonderful beard has Ron Fussell,

And his name rhmes with tussle and bustle.
He doesn't like hustle,

Has plenty of muscle;

To find any more is a puzzle.



Continued from August 22...

Pa followed the pair to Pawtucket
(The man and the girl with the bucket)
And he said to the man,

'"You're welcome to Nan,'
But as for the bucket, Pawtucket.

To be continued next week...

Thanks to our anonymous contributor for the first two terrific

limericks this week. Keep them coming, everyone:






